

PRIME MINISTER
CANBERRA

Reference: B12/644

Senator Bob Brown Senator for Tasmania Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600

20 MAR 2012

Dear Senator Brown

Thank you for your letter of 15 March 2012 regarding changes to the taxation arrangements in relation to small business.

Your request for policy costing has been forwarded to the Treasurer as his department is responsible for costing this new policy proposal. Should you have any concerns or queries, please contact the Treasurer directly.

This letter has been copied to the Treasurer and the Minister for Finance and Deregulation.

Yours sincerely

Julia Gillard